
ATTENTION PLEASANTDALE 

SECOND-GRADE GIRLS... 

Would you like to be a  

Girl Scout Brownie? 
 

Pleasantdale 2nd Grade Girl Scout Troop # 55441 is now open for registration.  

Meetings are typically held on the 2nd Monday of each month after school in 

the large gym (3:20pm—4:30pm).  Due to conflicts, the September and Octo-

ber meetings will be held on alternate dates (Sunday, 9/10/17 3pm—5pm at 

Pleasant Dale Park District and the October date is TBD).    
 

  To register, please visit https://www.girlscoutsgcnwi.org/en/about-girl-

scouts/join.html and search for Troop 55441. 
 

Please contact Tanya Southfield, Troop Leader, at  

tanya.southfield@gmail.com with any questions.  
 

Tanya Southfield– Leader  

Pam Wadhwa– Co-Leader 
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